
 

6609 Virginia Parkway                          McKinney, TX 75071                           T: 972-542-8884                        adria�cawomenshealth.com 

 

September 1, 2023 

Dear Valued Pa�ents, 

I hope this leter finds you in good health and spirits. It is with mixed emo�ons that I write to you today to share some 
important news regarding my medical prac�ce. A�er over 24 years of prac�cing as an Obstetrician and Gynecologist, I 
have come to a point in my career where I will be embarking on a new chapter by transi�oning into semi-re�rement. 

First and foremost, I want to express my sincere gra�tude for allowing me to be a part of your healthcare journey over 
the years. It has been an honor and privilege to provide you with the medical care and support you deserve. The 
rela�onships I have built with each one of you hold a special place in my heart, and I will forever cherish the memories 
we've created together. 

This decision was not made lightly, as my dedica�on to your well-being has always been my top priority. I believe that 
this transi�on will allow me to strike a balance between enjoying some well-deserved personal �me and con�nuing to 
provide the highest quality of care to my pa�ents. I want to assure you that while my role will evolve, my commitment to 
your health and wellness remains unwavering. 

During this period of transi�on, I am pleased to announce that my esteemed colleague, Dr. Hannah Ashitey who is 
joining our prac�ce in September, will be stepping in to care for your medical needs. Please see a copy of her bio 
atached.  She brings with her a compassionate approach that aligns with the values of our prac�ce. I have the utmost 
confidence in her abili�es to provide you with the same level of care and aten�on that you have come to expect. I will 
be available to provide her with any support she needs. Further, my long-term colleagues, Drs. Lori Halderman, Chris� 
Kidd, Michon McCloud, and Labeena Wajahat are also available for you. 

Star�ng January 2, 2024, any appointments that you have with me will be transferred to Dr. Ashitey. You can schedule 
your appointments with any of my colleagues by calling our office at 972-542-8884.  Your care will con�nue seamlessly, 
ensuring a smooth con�nua�on of your healthcare journey. 

While I will be reducing my clinic hours, I am not disappearing en�rely. I plan to remain involved in a limited capacity, 
conduc�ng periodic consulta�ons and con�nuing to contribute to the prac�ce's overall mission. I am looking forward to 
the opportunity to catch up with you during these visits and hear about the wonderful milestones and achievements in 
your lives. 

Thank you once again for entrus�ng me with your healthcare for all these years. It has truly been an honor to serve as 
your physician. I am excited to embark on this new journey and look forward to staying connected with you in the years 
to come. 

Wishing you con�nued health and happiness, 

 

Tracey A. Banks 
President, Adria�ca Women’s Health 
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Residency: Obstetrics & Gynecology, University of 
Tennessee Health Science Center, Memphis, TN 
 
MD: University of Tennessee Health Science Center, 
Memphis, TN 
 
MPH: Health Policy and Management, University of 
Tennessee, Knoxville, TN 
 
Member: American College of Gynecologists (ACOG), 
National Medical Association (NMA) 
 
 
Dr. Ashitey was born in Chicago, IL but raised in Ghana, West 
Africa by her Ghanaian parents who wanted her to learn 
more about her heritage. She enjoys traveling, cooking, 
hosting game nights, and attending comedy shows. She also 
loves volunteering in the community and is a member of 
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc.  
 
 
“My aspiration as an OB/GYN is to be an advocate, educator, 
and empowering force, ensuring that women receive not only 
quality care, but also the knowledge and support they need to 
lead healthy lives.” 
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